CITY OF VICTORVILLE — NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Victorville City Council and Board of Directors of the
Victorville Water District shall conduct a public hearing on December 19, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. (or as soon
thereafter as the matter may be heard) in the Council Chambers of City Hall located at 14343 Civic Drive,
Victorville, California, for the purposes of hearing arguments for and against proposed Resolution Nos.
23-101 and VWD 23-016 which propose to approve an updated Master User Fee Schedule.

RESOLUTION NO. 23-101
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF VICTORVILLE, CALIFORNIA,
AMENDING THE MASTER FEE SCHEDULE BY ADJUSTING CERTAIN USER FEES BASED
ON THE INCREASE IN THE CONSUMER PRICE INDEX (CPI)

RESOLUTION NO. VWD 23-016
A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE VICTORVILLE WATER DISTRICT
AMENDING THE MASTER FEE SCHEDULE BY ADJUSTING CERTAIN WATER DISTRICT
RELATED USER FEES BASED ON THE INCREASE IN THE CONSUMER PRICE INDEX (CPI)

Proposed Resolution Nos. 23-101 and VWD 23-016, and the associated exhibits thereto, will be available
for inspection beginning on December 8, 2023 at Victorville City Hall, located at 14343 Civic Drive,
Victorville, California in the City Clerk’s office, or online at
https://www.victorvilleca.gov/government/legally-required-postings.

Any person may appear at the hearing and be heard in support of, or in opposition to proposed Resolution
Nos. 23-101 and VWD 23-016. Comments may be made via email to cityclerk@victorvilleca.gov no
later than 4 p.m. on December 18. 2023 and/or by mail or personal delivery prior to or during the meeting,
but before the close of the public hearing, directed to the City Clerk at the City Hall address noted above.
Persons having concerns or questions regarding this hearing may contact the City of Victorville at (760)
955-5000, cityclerk@victorvilleca.gov, or visit Victorville City Hall during normal business hours.

Any persons wishing to challenge the decision on the above items in court may be limited to raising only
those issues they or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written
correspondence delivered to the City of Victorville at, or prior to, the public hearing.

Publish: December 8, 2023, and December 15, 2023

CITY CLERK OF THE CITY OF VICTORVILLE
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